
Werrington Newsletter 

W/C 10th July 2023 

 

Dear families,  

As you know, we were recently inspected by OFSTED. We are very pleased to let you know now 

that offically we are graded ‘Good’. You can find the full report here: 

https://www.northpetherwinandwerringtonschools.co.uk/web/ofsted_reports/446780 

The summer holidays are drawing ever closer and with that comes excitement for transition 

days and new challenges but also stirs up feeling of worry for change and sadness for saying 

goodbye to friends. Children and teachers are excited for their upcoming transition days on 

Monday 17th, Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th of July where the children will go straight to 

their new (or current!) classes. Teachers will ensure the children will know where to enter in 

the morning and hang up their coats and bags.  

Year 6s are due to transition to Launceston College on Monday and Tuesday next week and 

those Year 6’s who are joining an alternative college will come to school as normal next week. 

We wish the Year 6s the very best of luck! 

Children have been busy rehearsing songs and talents for the Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly and we 

would like to invite all parents to join us on the playground from 3pm for our tunnel parade. 

Werrington children joined North Petherwin last week and had a wonderful afternoon at 

Launceston Castle. Children from Year 3-6 performed the AnDaras Trust Dance on the green. 

The weather was kind to us thankfully and the children were able to perform in front of 



parents and the public with the seven other Trust Schools. We were very proud of them. Well 

done!  

Last week was the AnDaras Trust Art Show in the Town Hall and we had such wonderful 

feedback from the public, parents, governors and other schools as to how brilliant the art was 

this year. The show ran for two days and there are already talks about next year’s event being 

bigger and 

better with 

more 

opportunity 

for families 

and children 

to see their 

work on 

display. The 

art work will 

soon go on 

display in 

the school. 

 

 

 

The nursery children have been carrying out some science investigations on Friday. We made 

our own ice-cream using food bags and ice. The children discovered the liquid mixture turned 

into a solid but the best part was tasting our ice-cream 

 



 

 



 

Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 13th July – Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly 2-3pm 

Thursday 13th July – Reports go live to parents 

Friday 14th July – Whole School Moors Day and Summer Fete 

July 17 & 18 – Year 6 Transition Days at Launceston College 

July 17th, 18th, 19th – Transition Days 

End of Term – Friday 21st July 

Monday 4th September – INSET 

Tuesday 5th September – INSET 

Wednesday 6th September – Back to School (Please note new school hours) 

 


